
 
 

St. William Campus 
September 20, 2022 

 

Included: 

Directions for creating PowerSchool Parent Portal account (Families who need to create an 

account or add a student) 

 

Uniform Resale  
There are some uniform items available in the Uniform Resale outside the office at St. William campus.  New 

items have been dropped off and added.  If you are interested in any of the items available, you may come to 

the school office between 8:30 and 3:30 on a school day between now and Tuesday, September 26.    Items 

remaining after Tuesday will be put away or donated to the St. Vincent De Paul Store. All items are available for 

a donation. 

 

Knights Trading Post Volunteers Needed 
We are looking for help running our SWC Knights Trading Post!  The Knights Trading Post is where students 

are given the opportunity to spend the Knights Kash they earn for being respectful, responsible, reverent and 

safe.  Use this link to volunteer to work in the Knights Trading Post: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BAFA92AA7FFCE9-trading 

All volunteers must be compliant in all aspects of Safe Environment through the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. 

 
Powerschool Parent Portal Accounts 
Families who have not yet created a Powerschool Parent Portal account will receive in this week's 
family packet directions on how to create their account or add an additional student.  Families who 
have already set up their account and linked their child(ren) will not receive these directions.  See the 
main Campus Connection for more information. 
 

Grandparents & VIP Day Coming Soon! 
Grandparents and special guests will be welcomed to join students at St. 

William campus on Friday, September 29 beginning with 10am Prayer 

Service.  We ask that grandparents and VIPs go directly into the church 

when they arrive.  St. Mary campus will host Grandparents and Special Persons Day the same 

afternoon beginning with Mass at 1:15.  

 

Picture Retake Day 
If you would like your child’s picture retaken you must return the photo package with a note 

indicating the reason for the retake.   Picture Retake Day will take place on Friday, October 

27.  If your child did not have his/her picture taken on Packet Turn-in Day, their picture will be 

taken on October 27.  A link for ordering those photos and yearbooks will be in a future 

Campus Connection.  If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

 

 

Reminder that there is no school for students on 

Thursday, October 5th and Friday, October 6th. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BAFA92AA7FFCE9-trading
https://www.missbsresources.com/teaching-and-learning/planning-ahead
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

Looking Ahead 
 

Friday, September 22 – 9AM Mass led by Ms. George’s 2-2 class 
Friday, September 22 – Happy Birthday, Mrs. Plier! (K5A Teaching Assistant) 

Thursday, September 28 – Happy Birthday, Mrs. Rodrigues! (Aftercare) 

Friday, September 29 – Grandparents and VIP Day 

Thursday, October 5 and Friday, October 6 – No School 
 

 

 

 

 


